
 

 

Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  
celebrating difference – enriching community 

 

7th February 2025 

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

Year 2 Update 

 

Following my letter last week updating you with arrangements for our Year 2 provision last week, you 

won’t have failed to notice that the week did not quite proceed as we had planned.  

 

Unfortunately both Mr Watson and Mrs Toye were both unwell during the latter part of this week, and 

this has seen us turning to Miss Shopland and Mrs Russell among other established members of the 

teaching team who the children know well. Miss Butler has been overseeing arrangements and the 

children’s provision ensuring that the children’s learning experiences are appropriate and that 

expectations are maintained. Among other things this has seen many children’s reading books 

reviewed this week and all will be sent home today for the weekend, with further reviews planned for 

next week. Next week you will also notice additional spelling lists being sent home to support 

learning. We would ask that reading and contact books are brought back to school on Monday 

where they will stay for the week,  

 

Looking forward to next week, we are pleased to share that Mr Watson is well and plans see him 

being with the children every day as we lead into half term. He will also be leading the class 

following the half term break until Mrs Brown’s return.  

 

Thank-you for your ongoing support -be assured that your children’s learning and well-being remains 

our priority.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

                                                                            

                                                                            Scott Hampton                                   

                                                                             Head Teacher    


